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Dear Members,

February has arrived, and 
we’re thrilled to share what’s 
happening at Red Wolf Golf 
Club this month! With exciting 
events, updates, and important 
reminders, there’s plenty to 
look forward to.

Upcoming Events
Groundhog Skins Game 
February 8th

Kick off the month with 
some fun competition at our 
Groundhog Skins Game on 
Saturday, February 8th! This 
individual event is perfect for 
players of all skill levels. The 
event will be exciting, and a 
great way to get out on the 
course in early February. Sign 
up in the Pro Shop today! Tee 
times from 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

The Big Game 2-Person 
Scramble – February 9th

Don’t miss the excitement of the 
Big Game 2-Person Scramble on 
Sunday, February 9th! Partner up, 
wear your favorite team colors, and 
join us for a fantastic day of golf, 
prizes, and camaraderie. Spots are 
filling up quickly, so be sure to secure 
your team’s spot soon. Shotgun start 
9:30 AM

As we transition toward spring, 
we will be ending our 11:00 a.m. 
shotgun starts on weekends after 
February. Regular tee times will 
resume starting in March. Thank you 
to everyone who participated in our 
winter shotgun starts—it was great 
to see so many of you out on the 
course even in the colder months!

Attention Members:
Don’t forget to spend your Pro Shop 
book money by the end of February! 
This is the perfect opportunity to 
stock up on new apparel, gear, or 
accessories before the season kicks 
into high gear. Any unused book 
money will expire after February 
28th, so stop by soon and take 
advantage!

As always, we encourage you to 
check in at the Pro Shop for Frost 
Delay updates and follow us on 
social media for the latest updates, 
photos, and announcements. Let’s 
make 2025 an incredible year at Red 
Wolf Golf Club!

If you have any questions about 
upcoming events or need assistance 
with anything, don’t hesitate to reach 
out. We look forward to seeing you 
on the course this month!

Best Regards,
Keith Kipp Associate PGA Professional,
Head Golf Pro
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LOUNGE HOURS

Monday Closed
Tuesday - Sunday

Open at 11 am

Note: In the event of special 
parties, functions or large 
groups of members, the cocktail 
lounge hours will be extended to 
accommodate the membership. 
However to comply with the state 
laws, Tuesday thru Saturday may 
not exceed 2 am and Sundays 
may not exceed 12 midnight.

Clubhouse:  758-2546
Pro Shop:  758-7911
Golf Supt.:  758-9354

golfpro@redwolfgolfclub.com 
redwolfgolfclub.com

STAFF
Patty Whaley,

Office Manager

 Fawn Domebo,
 Events Coordinator

Tucker Keyes,
Superintendent

Kurt Simmons,
Golf Shop Supervisor

Keith Kipp Jr.,
Associate PGA Professional

A  G R E A T  O P P O R T U N I T Y  F O R  T H E  L A D I E S

The Clarkston Women's 
Golf Association (CWGA) 
is currently collecting dues 
for the 2025 golf season. 

This is the Ladies Association that 
plays every Wednesday morning 
from March through October. 
We play various cash games 
throughout the season, including 
a President's Cup tournament, a 
team League tournament, and the 
Club Championship to cap off the 
year. Dues will remain at $22 for 
the year and are not automatically 
renewed. If you are a current 
member, or would like to join us as 
a new member, you will need to 
submit your dues to remain active 
or become a new member. Please 
see any CWGA member or ask 
the Pro Shop for more information.

Thank you,
Sheila Wooley

W E L C O M E
Our New

Members!

Shawn Bovey
Jessee Pratt

Mary Johnson
Don Cortopassi




